
HB 1559 -- SEX OFFENDER REGISTRY

SPONSOR: Neely

Currently, the sex offender registry statutes apply to, among
others, individuals who are currently or have been required to
register in another state or have been or are required to register
under tribal, federal, or military law. This bill removes the
application of the sex offender registry statutes to individuals
who have been required to register in another state or under
tribal, federal, or military law.

This bill is the same as HB 917 (2017).


